Old Fletton Primary School Class Representatives

Class Representatives & pupils... making a difference

Class Representatives

Year 3: Lacie and Lacie-May Year 4: Freya and Aalaine Year 5: Xander and Charlie Year 6: Hasti and Julia

Meeting date: 19th May 2022

Discussions & Actions	
1	Welcome and apologies
	Mrs Levy welcomed all class representatives to the meeting.
2	Naming our new teaching and learning space
	Following a suggestion from Governors, Mrs Levy explained that they would like class representatives to come up with a name for our new building. Class representatives are to speak to their classes to get a list of possible names.
2	Playtimes
	At our last meeting, ideas from classes for how to improve playtimes were discussed. Mrs Levy has since finalised the school budget and advised class representatives that we have £1,000 to spend. Another meeting has scheduled for before half term so that we can decide what to buy.
3	Next meeting
	Friday 27th May - 10.40am